 DOCUMENT 22
REPORT OF THE HISTORICAL COMMITTEE
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This report will be extraordinarily short. The work of the Historical Committee since the January Board Meeting has been the work of ARRL's volunteer curator, Mike Marinaro, WN1M, ARRL Lab Staffer and Historical Committee volunteer, Bob Allison, WB1GCM and local volunteers who I will acknowledge at the Board Meeting.

As is often said a picture is worth a thousand words. Rather than tell you the committee asks you to view the work of these dedicated volunteers. Please read Mike Marinaro's articles on ARRL and amateur radio history in the 2014 January, March, April, May and June issues of QST. Stop by ARRL Headquarters and see the work of Mike, Bob Allison and the volunteers who worked with them in creating the impressive displays of amateur radio equipment and memorabilia in the lobby and hallways of  ARRL Headquarters 
 Members of the Historical Committee will be leading tours and helping out at ARRL HQ during the convention.  We hope to be able to supplement this report with additional information at the Board meeting.
If you see Mike Marinaro, WN1M or Bob Allison, WB1GCM at ARRL HQ, please thank them for their extraordinary efforts to remind us of the impressive history of ARRL and amateur radio over the past century.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay Bellows, KØQB, Chair
Tom Frenaye, K1KI

Dick Norton, N6AA

Rod Blocksome, KØDAS

Michael Marinaro, WN1M

Bob Allison, WB1GCM

